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I oppose bill SB 767 precisely because it limits alternative education for the children 

in Oregon.  Any form of limitation goes against free decision making of parents, 

students, teachers and administrators of alternative schools. In order to support 

diversity, government should facilitate the development of alternative education 

systems allowing them as much autonomy as possible.  The ongoing increasing 

demand for charter schools proves the need of families to access education models 

that suit them.  This bill is a threat to ongoing and emergent charter schools and 

should not be allowed.  Thank you. 


